|mg19 not found or type unknown

VIHFA Launches HOME-ARP Program to Support
Homeless and At-Risk Residents in the Territory

With $3.3M allocated from the American Rescue Plan, VIHFA is
accepting applications from organizations to provide housing support,
TBRA, and services. Deadline to apply is May 15, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. via
email or office drop-off.
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The V.I. Housing Finance Authority announced on Tuesday the official launched its HOME-
American Rescue Plan (HOME-ARP) Program, afederally funded initiative aimed at supporting
individuals and families experiencing homel essness, facing housing instability, or classified as at-
risk of homelessness.
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VIHFA Executive Director Eugene Jones, Jr. announced the rollout of the program, whichis
designed to provide arange of housing-related services and assistance to the territory’ s most
vulnerable populations. Funded through the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021, the HOME-ARP
Program draws from a national allocation of $5 billion, with $3.3 million allocated to the Virgin
Islands under VIHFA’ s administration.

The HOME-ARP Program offers multiple forms of assistance, including:

Rental housing support

Non-congregate shelter

Tenant-Based Rental Assistance (TBRA)

Supportive services

Non-profit operating and capacity building support

VIHFA said it is currently accepting applications from qualified organizations interested in
becoming subrecipients under the program. These organizations will be tasked with
delivering eligible supportive services and/or tenant-based rental assistance to individuals and
families who meet the federal criteriafor assistance under HOME-ARP.

To participate, interested service providers must submit their completed application by Thursday,
May 15, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. AST. Applications can be requested by email
at homearp@vihfa.gov or downloaded from the VIHFA website at www.vihfa.gov/federal-grants-

programs.

Completed applications must be submitted either electronically via email to homearp@vihfa.gov,
or in hardcopy to one of VIHFA’s main offices:

e St. Thomas Office: 3202 Demarara Plaza, Suite 200, St. Thomas, VI 00802

e St. Croix Office: 100 Lagoon Complex, Suite 4, St. Croix, V1 00840

For further information about the program, including details on HOME-ARP Supportive Services
and TBRA funds, applicants and stakeholders are encouraged to contact Mone't Francis-
Gardner at homearp@vihfa.gov.
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